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Dr David Hutton 
Welsh Regional Transfusion Centre 
Rhydlafar 
CARDIFF 

• CF5 -6XF 

Dear Dr Hutton 

Re: Hepatitis C Lookback Exercise 

Myself in conjunction with Dr Andrew Freedman in 
Infectious Diseases are trying to put together a bid for 
funding the treatment of patients infected with hepatitis 
C. 

we need to have figures for each purchaser, ie separately 
for South Glamorgan, Mid Glamorgan etc. Further to our 
telephone conversation of 7th August, I would be most 
grateful if you could send me any preliminary figures for 
the likely number of patients that are going to be 
unearthed with a breakdown according to the Health 

• Authorities. I understand that the full information will 
not be available until the Lookback Exercise is complete. 
but if there are any preliminary figures it would be most 
helpful. 

Many thanks. 

Yours sincerely 

GRO-C 

AB Hawtorne 
Consultant Gastroenterologist 

cc: Dr Andrew Freedman Senior Lecturer Department of 
Medicine UWCM 

cc: Mr Laurence Blight Manager - Medicine Directorate 
UHW 
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